
Date/Time 

Thursday, May 19, 2016 

3:00 p.m.—5:00 p.m. 

Registration begins at 2:45 p.m. 
 

Location 

Community Meeting Room 

50 State Route 305 in Battle Mountain NV 
 

Cost: FREE  

No food or beverages will be provided during this workshop, 

but you may wish to bring snacks and beverages for the  

mid-afternoon break. 
 

 

Facilitator 
Judy Henderson, MEd.  

Training Coordinator, NNADV 
 

Ms. Henderson is the training coordinator for the  NNADV. She is 
responsible for the development, implementation and  
evaluation of education efforts that support the mission of the  
Nevada Network Against Domestic Violence. While working for 
NNADV, Judy has facilitated over 150 presentations to direct  
service providers, allied professionals and the general public. She 
holds a master’s degree in Education Management from the 
University of LaVerne in California.  

To Register 

Visit  

http://www.nnadv.org/news-events/events-and-

trainings to view the flyer and to register using 

the link on the left side of this webpage.  

 

Please note on the registration form is you are 

requesting CEUs. CEUs are pending for nursing, 

social work, and POST. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Nevada Network Against Domestic Violence (NNADV) and 

the Lander County Committee Against Domestic Violence 

Present... 

Stalking: What Is It? How Can I Help? 

Registration Must Be 
completed by: 

 

Fri. May 13th  

before 5:00 p.m. 

The presentation is designed for professionals providing services to victims of relationship violence involving stalk-

ing. Participants will be able to define and understand the scope and prevalence of stalking, its impact on victims, 

and common strategies used by perpetrators. Advocates and other professionals will receive tools to support  

victims, assist with safety planning, and resources on cyberstalking.  

This presentation is supported by Grant No. G-1501NVSdVC from the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services Administration for Children and Families, 
Family and Youth Services Bureau. Its contents are solely the responsibility of the author(s) and do not necessarily reflect the official  views of the U.S. Department 

of Health and Human Services. 


